
 

AC/CLW 

 

17th May 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

GROWING UP TALK & VIDEO 

 

The growing up talk and video will be shown to children in Year 6 on Friday 27nd May 2016.   

 

We intend to hold a parents’ meeting prior to the children receiving this information.  This will 

take place on Thursday 26th May at 3.30pm in Classroom 5.  Please come along to find out what 

your children will be learning and if you have any questions please feel free to ask.   

 

If you would like to attend the parents’ meeting, please complete the slip below and return by  

23rd May and indicate if you wish your child to listen to the growing up talk and watch the 

video. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs A Crawshaw 

Headteacher 

 

 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I / We will / will not be able to attend the Growing Up Talk & Video meeting 

 

I / We consent / do not consent to our child listening to the growing up talk and watching the 

video. 

 

Name of Child:  ………………………………………… 

 

Parent Signature: ……………………………………….... 


